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Major General Anthony Jackson brought great energy and leadership to California State 
Parks. We at the League wish him all the best! 

 
Comment from League President and CEO Sam Hodder 

 
SAN FRANCISCO, CA (May 22, 2014) – In just 19 months, Major General Anthony Jackson has 
energized and brought much-needed leadership to California State Parks (CSP). He has 
championed reform and helped restore trust in the California State Parks system. We are grateful 
for the general's commitment to a strong future for CSP, and we look forward to keeping the 
momentum he initiated in our ongoing collaboration with Parks Forward Commission and the 
dedicated leaders of CSP. We at Save the Redwoods League wish Major General Jackson all the 
best in his future endeavors, and we will miss him as we move forward with our shared vision.   
 
Editors, please note: To schedule an interview with Save the Redwoods League please contact 
Jennifer Benito at (415) 820-5814 or jbenito@SaveTheRedwoods.org. 
 
About Save the Redwoods League 
For more than 96 years, Save the Redwoods League has protected and restored ancient redwood 
forests and connected people with their peace and beauty so that these wonders of the natural 
world flourish. Since its founding in 1918, the League has completed the purchase of more than 
190,000 acres of forestland. For more information and to receive monthly email updates, please 
visit SaveTheRedwoods.org. 
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